
From: Anne Hollady
To: Alexandre Colo
Cc: Kervin Alfred
Subject: RE: Attendance Records
Date: Friday, June 27, 2025 8:02:21 AM

Stephen Botek – Was appointed in May 2025.  He was invited to attend the June 11, meeting,
however he did not attend.

Robert Hendren – October 2024 – June 2025
 
There were 7 meetings held and he attended 4 of the meetings.  I requested him to attend in place
of a board member twice and he did not attend.
 
Attended 57% of the meetings.
 
If you need additional information please let me know.
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Alexandre Colo <Alexandre.Colo@copbfl.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 5:54 PM
To: Anne Hollady <Anne.Hollady@copbfl.com>
Cc: Kervin Alfred <Kervin.Alfred@copbfl.com>
Subject: Attendance Records
 
Good Afternoon Anne,
 
May you please send me the attendance record of the following Golf Advisory Board member dated
from when they were appointed to Present:
 
Stephen Botek
Robert Hendren
 
I understand that alternates members are called upon only when a regular member is absent. In
your response, could you kindly indicate how many times they have been called upon and how many
times they have attended, if they have attended?
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Best Regards,
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Hours of Operation Mon – Thurs 7am to 6pm
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to City officials regarding
City business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 


